
Zile Attu PolitRiatto 
Iritnee $rittare 

October 15, 1968 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Pete Kihss has passed on to me your letter abou
t the 

manuscript of Coup d'Etat. Your presumption is 

right. I am afraid I am going to have to pass u
p 

the opportunity of looking at the manuscript be
cause 

of the extreme pressure of time. 

With every good wish, 

Harrison E. Salisbury 
Assistant Managing Editor 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Press 
Route 8 
Frederick 
Maryland 21701 


